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The Department of Home Science, Department of Food Technology and NSS Unit I &II 

organized a rally on the occasion of celebration “Poshan Pakhwada - Good Nutrition Practices” 

on 27th March 2021. The purpose of the rally was to spread awareness on Good Nutrition 

Practices to the vendors of Nambol Bazar. A total number of 58 participants (students and staffs) 

took part in the rally with great enthusiasism. The participants marched out in perfect formation 

holding playcards and banners from S. Kula Women’s College at around 8:00 am and reached 

the destination place (Nambol Bazar) at around 8:30 am. On reaching there the students and 

teacher were divided into small groups. Each group approached individual vendors and provided 

awareness on Good Nutrition along with a small gift. As the market was big only 200 vendors 

could be approach. Then the students and teachers marched back to college where light 

refreshment was provided at college campus. 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
On the way to Nambol Bazar  

 



 
 

 
 

 

 



 
 

At Nambol Bazar  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Sd/- 

Dr Laishram Sumobala Devi  

Convener  

Organizing Committee 


